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MR23/001 REVIEW OF THE BAY PAVILIONS OPERATION 

File Ref: S012-T00025   

Attachments: Nil  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The purpose of this Mayoral Report is to seek Council’s support for a thorough review of the 
Bay Pavilions operations and for that review to be reported back to Council.  

The review is already identified in the General Manager’s 2022-23 performance plan and early 
work has commenced.  

However, given the importance of this matter I wish to make it clear to the community that the 
results of the review will be reported back to Council. In this way the review is transparent for 
councillors and the community, and the results of the review will be in the public domain.   

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT Council supports the General Manager’s review of Bay Pavilions operations and receives a 
report detailing the results of the review once complete.  

 

 


